
SPECIAL OFFER:

Bacteria, Nitrates,  
PFOA & PFOS Testing

Due to the high increase of bacteria found in local water supplies, 
the Chester County Health Department recommends that 
people using wells as their primary source of water should 
get a bacteria test taken on a semi-annual basis. Also 
recommended is testing for nitrates which are commonly 
found in our area and can affect young children and 
women that are pregnant. Lester Water has trained 
service professionals who take water samples and 
transport them to a certified laboratory for testing.

$10
OFF


